
Sandhills Public School - Board of Education 
2015 Budget Retreat 

August 24, 2015 
 

MINUTES  
 
Budget Retreat 
 

The Sandhills Board of Education budget retreat began at 7:30 p.m.  All board 
members were present.  Also present was Superintendent Dale Hafer.  No 
patrons or guests were in attendance. 

 
Agenda 
 

1) Superintendent Hafer reported the official district valuation as received from 
the respective counties.  Options we presented for the 2015-16 budget with 
the ability to adjust as the board deemed appropriate. 

2) No patrons were present to provide comment related to the proposed 
budget(s). 

3) The board discussed instructed which the budget option to be published in 
preparation for the Sept. 14th Budget Hearing and Hearing to set the District 
Tax Request. 

4) No other discussion occurred. 
5) The retreat ended at 8:55 p.m. 
 

Official Meetings Notice: 
 

1) 2014 Budget Hearing:  September 14, 2015 at 7:30 p.m. 
2) 2014 Hearing to Set the District’s Tax Request:  September 14, 2015 

immediately following the Budget Hearing. 
3) September Regular Board Meeting:  September 14, 2015 immediately following 

the Hearing to set the District’s Tax Request. 
 
*All of the above meetings will be held in the Sandhills High School Lecture Hall and are 
open to the public.  An agenda is kept continually current and is available for public 
inspection in the Superintendent’s Office during regular business hours.   
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
Dale J. Hafer 
Recording Secretary 
 


